
Spring 9 2017 
 

 
   26th January 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Young Voices – Thursday 2nd February 2017 

 

It is now one week until we go to the concert and there are a few final notices to 

advise you of.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 Firstly, please can you provide the best number in case we need to contact 

you on the day, using the slip below. 

 The concert does not finish until 9.15pm, therefore we anticipate being 

back at school by 10pm.  We will contact you if this changes. 

 All children must return to school on the coach, where you can collect 

your child. 

 The T-shirts have arrived and we have sent this home with your child 

today.  

 Please send your child to school wearing their T-shirt next Thursday with 

black trousers or leggings and suitable, comfortable footwear. 

 Do not forget a tin of food for Fareshare. 

 Do not forget your tea/supper and extra water for the evening. 

 

Please note there will be no swimming for the children attending  
Young Voices on this day. 

 

The children have been rehearsing very hard for the concert so let’s give them 

all the support we can to represent our school well and have a great night! 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

 

 

Name of Child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent’s Name: ………………………………………… Contact Number: ………………………………………… 


